
 

In 2018 the Nassau County Police Department created a School Resource Coordination 

program to enhance our service to the schools in Nassau County. At the onset, Nassau County Police 

Department - Homeland Security and Nassau BOCES partnered to provide Nassau County schools with 

information on how to recognize warning signs and pass information along to law enforcement. The 

training also helped participants prepare for a critical incident including an Active Assailant.  As a 

result of this partnership NCPD Homeland Security has delivered Situational Awareness training to 

hundreds of school district employees and significantly increased our collaboration with our partners 

in education. NCPD Homeland Security School Resource Coordinators have also conducted School Site 

Security reviews at over 400 School buildings.  

 In furtherance of this mission we have scheduled a Superintendents update to review the 

Police Departments strategies and discuss future plans:  

• NCPD Homeland Security will provide an update on RAVE, School Alert Notifications, 

training opportunities and strategies to maintain our enhanced security posture.   

• Nassau County Office of Crime Victim Advocate will discuss services available to school 

districts for community members impacted directly or indirectly by a criminal event.  

• A Q&A Session will be conducted on the Nassau County School Bus camera program.   

• A presentation highlighting several recent Nassau County school related incidents 

involving a coordinated response between school administration and NCPD.  

This training session is designed for Superintendents and/or Assistant Superintendents. 

(Please limit attendance to two representatives per district.) 

 

Training Date:   Wednesday  10/27/21  

Training Location:   NCPD Morrelly Center 

510 Grumman Road West 

Bethpage, NY 11714 

Time:     0900-1200 (08:30 Registration) 

RSVP:    hsctmembers@pdcn.org     
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